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June 17, 2015

BH & M Inc

Attn: Jerome Born
899 Rice St

St Paul, MN 55117

Re: Liquor On Sale — 100 seats or less, Liquor On Sale — Sunday, Liquor On Sale — 2AM closing, Liquor
Outdoor Service Area (Patio), and Gambling Location License(s) @ 899 Rice St / License ID #0016222

Dear Licensee:

Your above referenced license(s) expired on 04/30/2015, due to your failure to submit the required proof of
current liquor liability insurance. Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) records show your liquor
liability insurance expired on 04/30/2015. If you are currently operating at this location, you are doing so
without the required City license and proof of current insurance, and are subject to adverse action.

Effective today, the sale, service and/or consumption of all alcoholic beverages must be discontinued
until you have completed the license renewal process by providing DSI with a Certificate of Insurance
demonstrating proof of current liquor liability insurance coverage.

If you have not provided DSI with proof of current liquor liability insurance coverage by Tuesday,
June 23, 2015, this matter will be referred to the City Attorney for adverse action.

Finally, you should be advised that if DSI determines there has been a lapse in the required liquor liability
insurance coverage, you will be subject to adverse action.

If you have questions regarding this notice, or wish to dispute that your license is expired, please contact
our office between the hours of 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at 651-266-8989.

Sincersly,
Vs 4

Jeffrey Fischbach,
DSI Inspector III
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